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players can customize the weather in liberty city, selecting the type of weather that liberty city is
having at the moment. in order to do this, players need to get to the "weather station" section of the
menu, and select "weather" to customize it. players can also select "effects," which are the various
types of weather, like snow, rain, hail, thunder and lightning. effects can be used to drive cars, as the
cars will not be able to start when the weather is severe. the effects are as follows: snow: snow will
fall from the sky and will affect movement and visibility. rain: rain will fall and will affect movement
and visibility. hail: hail will fall from the sky and will affect movement and visibility. thunder: thunder
will be heard from all around and can be seen when players look up. lightning: lightning will flash
from the sky and can be seen when players look up. the game's city is divided into three parts: the
industrial neighborhood, the shopping district, and the suburbs. the industrial area is in the center of
the city; it is populated by factories, warehouses, and a set of train tracks. the shopping district is at
the south of the city, near the beaches. it is full of stores and malls, such as the pussy wagon, which
is a bar that gives out free pussy, the gas and go where players can fill up their tires, and the south
bronx, a shopping mall with a night club. the suburbs is at the north of the city; it is home to the
luxury residences, such as the caribbean, in which players can own a lavish house, and the
retirement community, canalside, where players can buy a mansion and get a boat. the city is a
divided by the highways, which are like a border between the three parts. the city is also divided by
a large river that flows from the north to the south, parallel to the highways. liberty city has several
famous landmarks and buildings, which include "the job," a skyscraper where the player can see out
from the top floor, the "stick it to ya" sign, a building where players can find a sniper rifle, and the
world trade center, a famous building in manhattan, new york.
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houser also noted that there were many glitches, crashes, and issues, which were all fixed before the
release of the game. grand theft auto iii is set in liberty city, a fictional city based on new york city
and its surrounding boroughs. it is a large metropolis with three major islands and an inland area,
which is separated from the islands by a bridge. the city is built in a style that imitates new york

city's manhattan borough. its areas are presented in a style similar to the film noir genre, which is
reflected in its architecture and feel of the game, as well as the plot, which follows a darker tone. in

addition, the plot has a 1950s-style atomic age setting. the setting for liberty city has been described
as a "black and white vision of the future", which is explained by an introductory video on the

game's packaging. [23] the city's three main islands are portland, staunton island, and shoreside
vale. staunton island is the largest of the three. it is divided into a north, central and south-central

region, and is composed of an industrial district, a business district, a resort district, and a residential
district. the south-central region is surrounded by the residential district, which contains smaller

residential areas, while the industrial district is located in the north-central region. the city is divided
into smaller districts and includes residential areas, business districts, industrial districts, and

transportation hubs. the city's main district is known as the docks. it is divided into two main areas,
the "docks north" and the "docks south". portland is the only district that is not part of the docks; it is

located north of staunton island. 5ec8ef588b
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